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July 26, 2021 
 
 

Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center 

123 North O’Plaine Road 

Gurnee, IL 60031 

 

Dear Carrie, 

 

Thank you for your FY21 VOCA grant modification.  As you are aware, the FY21 grant period 

was extended through September 30, 2021. We were also given an additional $1 million in Extra 

Funds to distribute between the CACs for equipment, supply, and technology needs. The 

requests for extra funds were over the $1 million available, and we were unable to accommodate 

requests for everything. The Fifth Quarter and Extra Funds are available effective July 1st, 2021.  

 

After reviewing your grant modification, budget and available funds, the new FY21 VOCA grant 

award is as follows: 

 

FY21 Original Period: $ 260,967.00 

FY21 Fifth Quarter:     $  .65,242.00 

Extra Funds:              $   45,402.00 

 

New Award Total:       $ 371,611.00 

Match Funds:               $   94,965.00 

 
 

You will be notified by email of any cuts or changes needing made to your modification request. 

 

We appreciate all the hard work and effort you put into your grant modification. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact Michael, Kathy, or Kim. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kim Mangiaracino 

 

Kathy Murphy 

 

Michael Morgan 

Executive Director  VOCA Fiscal Grant Monitor VOCA Program Grant Monitor 

kim@cacionline.org kathy@cacionline.org michael@cacionline.org 

 


